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July 7, 2017 

Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 

Subject:  Physiotherapy Agreement Expiration and 

Procurement 

As you are aware, the current Physiotherapy Services Agreement was recently extended 

from May 31, 2017, to November 30, 2017. We had previously indicated that a new 

procurement document would be posted in June, 2017, in order to be eligible to provide 

service beyond November 30, 2017. This bulletin is to inform you that we are currently 

finalizing the agreement and procurement process, and hope to have further details in 

the coming weeks. 

If you have not done so already, please ensure that you sign up for automatic bid 

notifications by following the link below. This will ensure you are alerted when the 

procurement document is posted. 

http://www.worksafebc.com/en/about-us/bid-opportunities 

When you click on Health care-related services ensure you fill out the form and click on: 

 

 

If you have any questions in regards to the procurement process, please feel free to e-

mail Purchasing at PURCHASE@worksafebc.com 

 

 
The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the 
program providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be 
removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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